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Fisher Phillips Expands in Florida

FIRM WELCOMES ADANNA FERGUSON TO THE FORT LAUDERDALE OFFICE

News

10.30.23


Fisher Phillips, an international law firm representing employers, is pleased to announce that

Adanna Ferguson has joined the firm as an associate in the Fort Lauderdale office.

Before joining Fisher Phillips, Adanna served as Senior Assistant City Attorney in the Labor and

Employment Division for the City of Miami, where she represented the city in federal and state civil

litigation, arbitrations, mediations, and administrative hearings. She was a go-to litigator for matters

involving Title VII, the Florida Civil Rights Act (FCRA), the ADA, the Florida Veterans Preference Law,

and the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA). At Fisher

Phillips, she will leverage this experience to represent employers in workplace law disputes and

litigation and provide companies with counseling and advice on all aspects of their employment

relationships.

Adanna earned her J.D. from Northwestern University School of Law, and both her MBA summa

cum laude, and her B.S., summa cum laude, from Florida A&M University.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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